
   

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS 2017
May 29, 2017
	 Memorial Day
July 4, 2017
	 Independence Day

Police Federal Credit Union of Omaha 
Is Your First Line of Defense Against Identity Theft

Identity theft affects millions of 
Americans every year and is consistently 
the number one complaint to the Federal 
Trade Commission. That’s why Police 
Federal Credit Union of Omaha has 
partnered with one of the nation’s most 
trusted names in identity theft recovery 
to provide comprehensive identity theft 
protection on every Classic Checking 
account.

If you become the victim of identity 
theft, a licensed and certified Recovery 
Advocate can complete the recovery work 
on your behalf, placing fraud alerts at the 
three major credit bureaus, remediating 
fraudulent transactions, and supporting 
local and federal law enforcement as they 
work to stop the criminal(s) using your 
identity. 

Police Federal Credit Union of Omaha 
is delighted to provide comprehensive 
coverage and best-in-class customer 
service. Unlike other identity theft 
recovery services that require consumers 
to prove identity theft has occurred before 
they will help them, our services provide 
assistance whether or not fraudulent 
activity currently exists. In addition, our 
services cover more than 30 different 
types of identity theft, providing you with 
complete coverage even if your identity 
theft incident is not related to your 
account with us. 

At Police Federal Credit Union of 
Omaha, you don’t have to worry about 
what if, because you're already prepared 
for what's next. For more information, 
visit www.OPFCU.net.

News From
The 59th

 Annual Meeting
Board of Directors incumbents Mike 
Butera, Katie Cooper and Ed Reyes, who 
were elected by acclamation, were sworn 
in at the Annual Meeting on March 9th. 
The other directors are John Friend, Bob 
Lausten, Colleen Macdonald, and Kevin
Pokorny.

Thanks to all of you for your volunteer 
service.

2017 Robert Sklenar Memorial 
Scholarship Award 

The four winners were awarded a 
total of $3,000. They are: Madison 
Swanson, daughter of Rebecca and 
Michael Swanson; Victor Salerno, son of 
Vince and Ann Salerno; Kylie Squiers, 
daughter of Stephanie Squiers; and 
Cheyenne Thompson, daughter of Aaron 
and Pamela Thompson. Congratulations!

If you plan…
…to travel in the coming months, 
let us know when you'll be gone so 
we can let you know if we see any-
thing unusual on your credit or deb-
it card. We need your current phone 
number, especially your cell phone 
number, so we can text you.

Visa Travel Cards
More convenient than travelers 
cheques and more secure than cash, 
the reloadable Visa Travel Card is es-
sential gear for your travel plans!

For a limited time, we're offering 
NO PURCHASE FEES on our travel 
cards!
Call or stop by the credit union for 
more information.

REMINDER
Members requesting wire transfers 
and address changes electronically 
must have a valid email on file with us 
to complete the process.

Moved?
Don't forget to give us 

your new address.



Notable Notes

"I had initially went with a different bank for 
a vehicle loan. I had a previous loan through 
OPFCU and wanted to see if they could help 
me with the new one. I was able to get a 
lower interest rate, will pay off the loan 
sooner, and was able to do everything through 
the computer without having to drive from 
Fremont to Omaha to sign everything. Thank 
you to Janne for all your help, it is much 
appreciated!!!!"  – James B.

FROM OUR SATISTIFED MEMBERS:
A Testimonial 

from a satisfied customer

In 2016, we kept track of how 
much money we saved our 
members!  We are proud to say, 
that we saved members a total of
$492,787.61!  

The Loan department saved 
members $442,930.72 by: 
• Refinancing High Interest 

Loans to Lower Rates 
• Purchasing Guaranteed Asset 

Protection (GAP) Insurance 
for Auto Loans 

• Purchasing Vehicle Extended 
Warranties 

• Transferring High Interest 
Loans or Credit Cards to 
Loans with Lower Interest 
Rates 

The Member Service department 
saved members $49,856.89 by: 
• Opening New Accounts with 

No or Low Fees 
• FREE First Order of Checks 
• FREE Credit Union Checks
• No Fee Business Accounts 
• FREE Running of Coin 

Call today for more 
information on how YOU 
can save money in 2017!

Members Sean 
Sheridan and James 
Patterson won $500 
each in Save To Win's 
4th quarter drawing. 
Here, Sean Sheridan 
is figuring out how 
to get his check into 
his wallet! 
Congratulations to 
you both!

Don't Surrender to Debt 
We can help with a Debit 

Consolidation Loan!
Rates as low as 6.9%

for 48 months!

For example:
Borrow $5,000 for 48 months

& your monthly payment would be 
$120.

Apply online www.opfcu.net
or in person.

17–22

As May approaches be sure to check 
out our Facebook page for events 
going on during National Law 
Enforcement Week May 14-20.

'LIKE' us on facebook
www.facebook.com/PoliceFCU


